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Valentine’s Family Festival 
 

FREE COMMUNITY EVENT, SAFE AND FUN FOR CHILDREN! 
 
MENASHA, Wis.  – The United Way Emerging Leaders Valentine’s Family Festival is a free event for children 

ages 12 & under and their families.  This year’s event will be held on Saturday, February 13 from 9:30 am 

to12:00 pm at Maplewood Middle School, located at 1600 Midway Road in Menasha; conveniently located on 

the Valley Transit bus route.    

 

Organized and hosted by the United Way Fox Cities Emerging Leaders, this year’s Valentine’s Family Festival 

will include cookie decorating, games, arts & crafts, a photo booth, and face painting.  Admission is free and 

includes healthy snacks, toothbrushes, books, and other fun goodies (while supplies last).  Children must be 

accompanied by an adult.  

 

United Way Fox Cities Emerging Leaders is a growing group of 800 civic-minded, young Fox Cities’ 

professionals who give, advocate, volunteer and encourage others to do the same on behalf of the community.  

Emerging Leaders members have worked to organize this annual festival, recruiting fellow coworkers and 

friends to volunteer and their employers to sponsor the event.  
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